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I'm not against pumping water to augment the Rattlesnake flow; however, I think 
it should be done along the Rattlesnake Creek where there are not domestic wells 
that could be affected. The water is already high in salt content, and there aren't 
many people living right along the creek. The proposed position of the wells could 
negatively impact water quality for homesteads in that area, including ours. 

I think an alternate plan could be to drill right on the refuge, where they need the 
water. 

Respectfully, 

Randy Fritzemeier 
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